
Dear brethren, 

Peace be with you and may the Lord’s blessings flow 

upon you. This Spring quarter has been filled with bless-

ings and challenges. We had our Help-the-Needy cam-

paign in March and served more than 20 families! We 

constantly invite attendees to services and to bring their 

children too.  

During the month of May, we went to Querétaro city and 

other places in Guanajuato to collect clothing and show 

donations for our next campaign. People have been very 

generous! 

Challenges we faced this quarter involved people with ill-

nesses and additions, as well as an attempt for robbery at 

the church building. Our home was also struck by illness 

that required strong medications and rest. However, de-

spite these hurdles, we continue to preach, teach, and visit 

non-stop, giving thanks to our Father for His providence. 

We thank you for your prayers and support! 

God bless you all! 
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